From: Niclas Johansson

To: Glenn Bunting; Mark Edwards; Richard Bean

Subject: Fwd: Rainbow Crossing Safety Review FINAL.docx

Date: Tuesday, 9 October 2018 11:15:59 AM

Attachments: Rainbow Crossing Safety Review FINAL.docx
ATT00001.htm

For your perusal and no doubt discussion.

We need to formalise a view as a response to this at some point.
Nic

Sent from my 1Pad

Begin forwarded message:
From: David Chick <David.Chick@wecc.govt.nz>
Date: 9 October 2018 at 10:47:00 AM NZDT

To:
Cc: Emma Speight , Kane Patena

Subject: Rainbow Crossing Safety Review FINAL.docx

Dear Niclas

As discussed with Emma, and in her absence, please find attached WCC's
safety review for the Dixon / Cuba Rainbow Crossing.

Kind regards
David
David Chick

Chief City Planner
Wellington City Council





